
TO ALL RESIDENTS AND OWNERS 
 
 
This is again a reminder to all residents and 
owners that it is required to extinguish ALL 
fires. 
 
It is also good practice to do the following: 
 

� Not burn, if you know you will not be 
there for a fire watch. 

� Probably not burn, without snow cover 
on the ground. 

� Always have water ready and available to 
put the fires out completely. 


